
Two Zambian Union Presidents Visited CNMC Luanshya 

 

Presidents of Zambian National Union of Mining and Allied Workers 

(NUMAW), James Chansa , and of Mining Union of Zambia (MUZ), 

Chishimba Nkole visited our subsidiary company in Zambia-- CNMC 

Luanshya respectively on May 2nd and May 8th. CNMC Luanshya 

changed ideas with each president on how to further strengthen the 

cooperation between managers and the Union as well as how to promote 

the production and business operation of our company through fine 

labor-capital relationship. During the fruitful talks, the two presidents 

also spoke highly of good labor-capital relationship in CNMC Luanshya.  

 


